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Hart County Board of Assessors

P.O. Box 810
165 W. Franklin Street

Hartwell, GA  30643

Board Members:  

James McMullan, Chairman

Anne Thompson

Gene Crump

Lloyd Cowart

The Hart County Board of Assessors met Thursday, March 20, 2008, for a regular monthly meeting at the Hart County Administration Building. Those in attendance were Board of Assessor members:  James McMullan, Chairman, Anne Thompson, Gene Crump, and Lloyd Cowart. Also in attendance were Rebecca Duncan, Chief Appraiser, Missy Carter, BOA Clerk, Mr. Nagele and Mr. Techo.
Missy Carter took minutes for this meeting.  

Mr. McMullan, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 4:00 P.M. and Mr. Crump opened with prayer.

Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to approve the agenda as presented. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion passed by unanimous consent.

Motion was made by Mr. Crump to approve the March 6, 2008 minutes as presented. Motion was seconded by Mr. Cowart. Motion passed by unanimous consent.
Request For Proposal- Reappraisal of Real Property (see attached)

Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to approve 99 homestead exemption applications for the 2008 digest (see attached list).  Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion passed by unanimous consent. 
Motion was made by Mr. Crump to approve 5 Conservation Use Applications for the 2008 digest (see attached list). Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion passed by unanimous consent.
Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to accept Chief Appraiser’s recommendation to hire Mr. Gary Kappeler as a full time employee. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion passed by unanimous consent.

Motion was made by Mr. Cowart that no error was made on Mr. Olin Herndon’s Map No. C57C-002. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion passed by unanimous consent. 
Motion was made by Mr. Cowart that no error was made on Rhea Kemble Dignam’s Map No. C69B-143. Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump. Motion passed by unanimous consent. 

Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to agree that an error was made on the Lamar & Martha Foster’s Map No. C13-016-001 and the Chief Appraiser will submit a letter and a time line addressing the issues in this case to be presented to the Tax Commissioner and the Board of Commissioners. Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump. Motion passed by unanimous consent. 

***The next scheduled work session of the Board of Assessors will be Wednesday, March 26, 2009 at 2:00 P.M.

*** The next regular scheduled meeting of the Board of Assessors will be Thursday, April 3, 2008 at 9:00 A.M.
There being no further business, Mr. Crump made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:00 P.M.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Cowart. Motion passed by unanimous consent.
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